
 

 

To:  Department of South Carolina 

From:  Edwin Tufts, State Commander 

Date:  October 12, 2020 

Re:  State Membership Program Change 

 

1. The requirement for the purchase of Buddy Poppies is removed from the Post Criteria to achieve 

All State.   

 

 

 

By Order of Edwin A. Tufts 
Department Commander 

 
 
 
 
 
Attested by Betty j Hilliard 
Department Adjutant 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


